
To whom it may concern,
Re: DA2019:1340
Meatworks Avenue. Oxford Falls
I am writing regarding the above development application.
As a local resident this development and the possible impacts of this development concerns 
me. In particular the impact on the Narrabeen lagoon catchment and the natural environment.
Could you please forward any environmental impact statements regarding this development.
What industrial activity will be taking place at this site? 
Any information would be appreciated.
Kind regards,
Kylie Sauermann 

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 24/01/2020 5:29:10 PM
Subject: Proposed development at Meat works Avenue, Oxford Falls


